Update from Katy Barnwell, March 1, 2019

Dear praying friends,

My sincere thanks for praying for me as I have continued proofreading the new
edition of the Bible Translation training textbook and the Teacher's Manual
that goes with it. I have indeed been seeing answers to prayer. Please keep
praying for wisdom, insight, and alertness in these final stages of proofreading -
I think the end is coming into view.

I have been blessed in interacting by email with translators who I worked with
in past years. I needed to contact them about the use of some photos taken long
ago, photos that illustrate the steps in the process of Bible translation. The
photos are being used in PowerPoints that form part of this set of training
materials and the publishers require a signed form from everyone who appears
in each photo, giving permission for its use. It is encouraging to hear how
translators are still pressing forward in the work the Lord has called them to,
often in very challenging circumstances.

Please keep praying too for the Mbembe Old Testament translation team as
they translate selected Psalms. Pray that these songs will truly bless their own
hearts and spirits as they translate and as they share the translations with
others.

Thank you for praying! Love and blessings,
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